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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 3rd—Friday 14th April - Easter Holidays 
Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May—Coronation Bank Holiday 
Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June—Half term 
Monday 24th July-Tuesday 25th July—School closed to pupils 
Wednesday 26th July—Summer Holidays 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

Next week we are on Chartwells’ menu week 1 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

 

FISTRAL— Izeah for always trying his best 

CRANTOCK— Amy F for working so hard on her reading  

LAMORNA— Charlie for having good relationships with others 

MAENPORTH— Freddie B for being resilient with his learning all week  

GODREVY— Talia for being resourceful in all lessons  

PORTHMEOR— Ava H for being kind and friendly and showing a 

fantastic attitude to her learning since joining us at Rosemellin  

PORTHCURNO— Amelie for giving 100% effort and always with the 

biggest smile on her face  

SWANPOOL— Wade B for being resilient and trying hard with his 

maths  

CADGWITH— Esme H for trying hard with Maths  

POLZEATH— Isla S for relationships and being positive  

HARLYN— Georgia for working hard in all her subjects and producing 

excellent work 

PERRANUTHNOE— Lilly V for caring about others and working hard 

in all areas of the curriculum  

GWENVOR— Degan M for maximum effort! 

KYNANCE— Logan for his super effort in all areas of his learning  
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CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

 

 

PARKING  

 

Please can parents refrain from parking or turning around in the access road or 

in the staff car park leading to the main reception, this is STAFF ONLY parking 

and unfortunately staff are finding it difficult to park which ultimately will delay 

them being in class to look after your child. 

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO 
BE PAID ONLINE 

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is topped up with credit at the beginning of the week. 

We can send you a reminder password or print a barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred. 

If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. 

HOW IT WORKS: 

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at registration time. 

When they collect it from the canteen they will be marked off on the dinner list.  

The office will deduct £2.41 from their account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding school money please 
contact the office. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

World Book Day 

It always makes me smile to see all of the children dressed up in 

their different outfits on World Book Day. They were so eager to 

tell me about the characters they came as and talking about the 

other costumes their classmates were wearing. We have taken 

some fantastic photos which will now be part of our reading display. Thank 

you so much for your cooperation, days like today wouldn’t be so successful 

without your support. 

 

School Council meets Chartwells 

On Wednesday, the school council met with Karen from Chartwells. They     

discussed the current and future menus. They were able to share their 

thoughts on things they would like to see on the menu and talked about the 

reasons why some of their suggestions would not be able to be served. In the 

afternoon, each key stage had an Eat Well assembly. Karen said that she       

enjoyed talking about nutrition to the children and was impressed with their 

knowledge about the Eatwell Plate.  

 

Farewell to Mrs Mills 

It is with great sadness that we shall be saying farewell to Mrs Mills at the end 

of term. She has been a valuable member of the Rosemellin team for many 

years and we will miss her very much. I am sure you will join us in wishing her 

all the very best for her next venture. Miss Tagell will be joining Year 3 for the 

rest of the academic year – she has worked in our school many times before.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


